
Dear Sir: 
 
The Department of FIne Arts will conduct the Online Interviews for Candidates 
applying for the PhD program in Art History and Visual Studies on Friday, 13th 
December between 3:30 and 5:00PM. 
 
The candidates have been notified of this and have been advised to send in their 
research proposal to the department by 11th December 2024. 
 
This is for your information. 
 
With regards, 
Kirtana Thangavelu 
Head 
Department of FIne Arts, SN School. 
 


